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Reminder of PSP List Enhancement

Dear Doctors,

Pursuant to the request of enhancing List of Participating Service Provider (PSP) from patients, we have issued
an e-bulletin to notify all the PSPs last December and received no adverse comment. The enhanced list,
including further details of doctor’s gender and service status, will then be available from 15 January 2019 for
patients’ information.

In future, you may notify us by email if you stop receiving new patient applications, foresee service interruption
or changes that will affect patients. Changes will be made effective within 14 days upon receipt of your notice.

Should you have any enquiries regarding the GOPC PPP, please feel free to contact us at gopcppp@ha.org.hk
or via the Programme hotline 2300 7300 (after selecting language, press “5” to speak directly with our hotline
staff). Thank you for your attention.

Yours faithfully,
GOPC PPP Programme Office
Hospital Authority
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